

Mar. 13, 2020

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

As of the latest directive received this afternoon, all before and after school programs are suspended until April 12 or until further notice. This means no chess practices or events for the next few weeks, including the upcoming playoffs and championships. I am sorry that we must take these measures, but I hope that everyone understands and remains patient. I will attempt to set up a tournament on chesskid.com, but please encourage your child to keep their skills sharp. But most importantly, stay safe and informed. We will get through this.

If you have any questions or concerns, you can contact me at acgeisler@cps.edu.

Sincerely,

Mr. Geisler

Member: United States Chess Federation, Illinois Chess Association, Chicago Chess

Foundation



Mar. 13, 2020

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

As of the latest directive received this afternoon, all before and after school programs are suspended until April 12 or until further notice. This means no chess practices or events for the next few weeks, including the upcoming playoffs and championships. I am sorry that we must take these measures, but I hope that everyone understands and remains patient. I will attempt to set up a tournament on chesskid.com, but please encourage your child to keep their skills sharp. But most importantly, stay safe and informed. We will get through this.

If you have any questions or concerns, you can contact me at acgeisler@cps.edu.

Sincerely,

Mr. Geisler

Member: United States Chess Federation, Illinois Chess Association, Chicago Chess

Foundation